
     
November 10, 2022 
 

Beneficaries can exchange COVID-19 Food Supplement 
Program gift cards for certificates at Terrington Co-op   

 
Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land Claims Agreement residing in the Constituency 
of Upper Lake Melville are being advised that the Terrington Co-op will provide 
certificates in exchange for gift cards under the Nunatsiavut Government’s COVID-19 
Food Supplement Program. 
 
The gift cards are issued under the Sobeys brand. Empire Company Ltd., which owns and 
operates Sobeys, has been dealing with information technology issues that have impacted 
some of its operations and services, including the activation of gift cards.  
 
While the company is working to reduce the impact on customers, at this time it is unable 
to determine when all issues affecting its systems will be fully resolved. In the meantime, 
Beneficiaries who present gift cards at the Terrington Co-op will be issued a certificate of 
equal value that can be used immediately. 
  


